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Department of State Lands 

Land Administration System Replacement Report 
 

On February 10th, the Natural Resources Subcommittee recommended acknowledging 

receipt of a report from the Department of State Lands on the Land Administration 

System Replacement. 

 

The Department of State Lands provided a written update on the status of the system 

replacement as required by budget note.  The report provides a brief review of the 

project background, purpose, and scope and gives a listing of the completed project tasks 

to date.  The agency has completed the hiring contract management services and is in the 

process of developing the documentation required for stage gate 2 approval in 

anticipation of issuing a request for proposals in late spring. 

 

The report was also presented to, and reviewed by, the Joint Legislative Committee on 

Information Management and Technology, which adopted specific recommendations 

related to the report and transmitted those recommendations to the Joint Committee on 

Ways and Means. 

 

The Natural Resources Subcommittee recommends approval. 


	Representative Holvey
	Representative Holvey
	SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION
	SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION
	Department of State Lands Land Administration System Replacement Report
	Department of State Lands Land Administration System Replacement Report

